
Summer At The Academy 2021 
 

The faculty and staff welcome you to this year’s program. To help your children have a 

safe and happy experience, we ask you to make note of the following information: 

SCHEDULES 
 

Please take a moment to review online your child’s registration.  Carefully check the dates and times of 

the classes. Be sure to check that UltraCamp has the most current contact information for you and 

others authorized to Pick-Up your child(ren).  If you have any questions call Yulanee 210.736.5876 or 

email at ymcknight@sa-academy.org  

 
 

DROP-OFF & PICK-UP 
 

Following recommended medical and social distancing protocols, only students, faculty and staff will be 

permitted on Campus.  Drop-Off and Pick-Up will be thru the Franklin House driveway on East French 

Place (near Main Ave).  For students registered for Kids Place, the Drop-Off will begin at 7:30AM when 

the gate opens.  (NOTE:  The driveway will likely become heavily trafficked after 8:30AM, with parents 

waiting to Drop Off for class at 8:45AM.  We strongly recommend that Kids Place students be dropped 

off prior to 8:30AM in order to avoid inconvenience.)  Cars transporting students registered for an AM 

class may enter the driveway from 8:30-8:45AM, but students may not leave the vehicle until staff 

begins opening car doors at 8:45AM.  If registered for an AM class only, the Pick-Up time is 11:30AM.  

A $15 fee/quarter hour/child will be assessed after 12:00AM.  Students registered for a PM class only 

may enter the driveway prior to 12:15PM but may not leave the vehicle until 12:15PM when staff begins 

the class Drop-Off procedure.  Afternoon classes end at 3PM.  A $15 fee/quarter hour/child will be 

assessed after 3:30PM.  Kids Place Pick-Up closes at 6pm.  A $15 fee/quarter hour/child will be assessed 

after 6:00pm. 

 

On the first day of each week, Family Name Cards will be provided.  You are requested to place these 

Name Cards on the passenger side of your dashboard each day to assist our staff in securing your 

child(ren) from their class and helping them into your car in a timely manner.   

Your assistance and patience will be greatly appreciated as, we too, monitor and tweak the Drop-Off and 

Pick-Up procedures to keep your waiting time as short as possible.     

 

CDC/MEDICAL/HEALTH INFORMATION 
All students, faculty and staff will wear masks and observe social distancing.  Temperatures will be 

taken daily.  Frequent hand washing/cleansing protocols will be followed.  Free-standing hand sanitizer 

containers are available throughout the Campus.   

If your child will need any type of medication administered during the day, please furnish a doctor’s 

release/prescription along with a note from the parent/guardian. Our Nurse or the Kids’ Place Director 

will handle all medication for students in Kids’ Place or Noon Care. 

SAA/SATA are proactive in sending ill children home pending medical clearance, and we likewise 

expect that parents will keep ill children at home until they have been cleared by medical personnel to 

return to classes. 

SUMMER ATTIRE 
Please dress comfortably – t-shirts, shorts or jeans, and tennis shoes (no “wheelies”). Remember, “fun” 

can sometimes be “messy” and our summers are warm. 

We look forward to seeing you this Summer! 
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